
Thursday January 21, 2021 
 
Dear Champlain Heights Annex Families,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for all your support,  
 

Sharon Vieira, Vice Principal, Champlain Heights Annex 
scvieira@vsb.bc.ca 
 

Snow updates: 
The Metro Vancouver weather forecast is predicting snow over the next few days. In 
the event of a heavy snowfall the Vancouver School District might decide to close 
schools. Parents can find out if schools are closed by using the following: 
 
Snow Closure Updates: 
By 6:00 am, the VSB will post information about snow closure on its website 
at  www.vsb.bc.ca and will inform local media stations, including:  

• CKNW (980 AM)  
• CBC (690 AM, 105.7 FM)  
• CJVB (1470 AM)  
• CFHG (96.1 FM)  
• CKWX (1130 AM)  
• BCTV/Global (Cable channel 11)  
• CITY TV (Cable channel 13)  

 
Valentine’s Day Cards 
Our students have been asking about Valentines cards and if they can give them to 
their classmates at school. We are happy to support this and ask that any cards be 
sent to classroom teachers by Friday February 5th so that we can quarantine them 
for the week before they are given to students.  
 
Please know that there is not an expectation that all students give out cards. Each 
classroom will be doing kindness activities at school that are inclusive of all students.  
 

A Community of Caring  
 
Our students will be making valentines cards for the seniors at the Royal Arch across 
the street and messages for their staff as well. 
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